City of Detroit
Inter-Departmental Communication

TO: Richard Doherty, City Engineer
City Engineering/Department of Public Works

FROM: Debra Singleton, Manager I
Detroit Water and Sewerage Department

DATE: April 23, 2013

RE: Petition No. 2662
Requested Conversion to Easement — The Western Portion of The East/West
Alley in The Area Bounded By John R., Eight Mile, Coventry, and Winchester

We have reviewed the above Petition received by this office on April 2, 2013. With regard to
DWSD's interests, our comment is as follows:

e DWSD has no objection to the requested conversion to easement provided that the
attached Provisions for Conversion to Easement are strictly followed. Also attached are
water and sewer section maps for the area.

If you have any questions, please call me at (313) 267-8309.
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